
Summary of State      Supply Commission    policy amendments          December 2020
Identifies the relevant changes made to each policy.
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The Open and Effective Competition policy and the Procurement Planning, Evaluation Reports and Contract Management policy were amended with temporary changes to support economic recovery in June 2020.  

These changes have now been extended to 31 May 2021 to continue to support local businesses.

A Procurement Practice Guideline to support these policy changes is available on wa.gov.au.

All State Supply Commission policies and Glossary of Terms can be found here. 
3 | Page
